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 NOVEMBER   DANCE  2016

       On  a chilly  autumn evening, sixty five members and guests gathered in the Osprey suite
of the Commodore hotel for their November dance.   They certainly weren’t disappointed. The
evening was a great success mainly due to the wonderful music played by the Wayne
Robertson Scottish Dance Band. They went through the pre-arranged programme at express
speed, without long intervals between dances and actually had time for four extra dances. Their
format was much appreciated by all.

       They did stop to allow the dancers some tea/coffee refreshments and to accommodate the
raffle. Despite the rather poor attendance, the raffle raised the

sum of £165 which, of course will be added the sum already collected for charity. 

       The dance was closed just short of midnight  by  vice- president  Ian Yule who thanked all
who made the evening such a success. 

       Please note that tickets for the Xmas dance on 9th December are now in short supply. For
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the few remaining tickets, please contact President John Johnston.

     There are, at time of writing this report,  84 tickets sold for the New Year dance. The
remainder will be on sale at the Xmas dance. Payment for ALL tickets should be paid on that
evening to committee member Bill Irvine.  Please try to pay at a suitable interval, so the dance
floor can be kept clear.   
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